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Greetings everyone, here we are wrapping up another wonderful year serving our Veterans.   
I hope this finds all of you well and happy. 

Thank You to all of our District Chairman that submitted End of Year Reports.  The work that 
you continue to do for our Veterans is so impressive. It is very obvious that we do make a 
diDerence. 

As we come to the end of our year remember that our continued purpose as the Legislative 
Committee continues to be providing information and assistance to our American Legion 
Auxiliary members so they can be a dedicated advocate for legislative agenda of the 
American Legion.   

Throughout the year, we have seen many legislative changes and updates that impact our 
beloved Veterans. Our collective eDorts in advocacy have led to meaningful advancements 
in policy and support. It is through your dedication and tireless work that we continue to 
achieve these milestones. Your participation in various legislative events and your 
commitment to pushing forward the agenda of improving veterans' lives have been nothing 
short of extraordinary. 

If you have not already joined the Legislative Facebook page, please join now at ALA 
Legislative.  This is a closed group, so you must request permission to join.  You must then 
answer all questions to be approved.  It is a method to share updates, discuss national 
legislation, and stay connected with other members. 

I sincerely appreciate all that you have done this year.  Please continue to encourage all 
members to join the “Grass Roots Action Center” and receive the weekly “Grass Roots 
Action Letters. 

For God and Country 

Glenda Schultz  Legislative Chairman Department of California  

Grschultz108@outlook.com 916-335-3345 
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